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Hello WA Supreme Court Justices,
 
I would like to comment that the proposed changes to the indigent defense standards are not good
for our State. Please do not adopt these new standards.
 
I stand with AWC CEO Deanna Dawson and her comments to the court on September 25th, 2024 at
9:00 am.
 
Thank you,
 
Harmony Rutter
she/they
Sequim City Councilor - Position 6
hrutter@sequimwa.gov
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